
 

  Newsletter No 6, 2019 JUNE 

CENTRE INFORMATION 

In June we will 

showcase children’s 

learning and 

development by 

engaging with 

families through our 

educator and family 

consultations. 

Parents are asked to nominate a scheduled time 

so educators can share and explain each child’s 

individual growth. This is a wonderful 

opportunity for families to view children’s 

portfolios and capture their child’s growth and 

interests. Parents are encouraged to discuss 

with educators their goals and aspiration for 

their child as well as offering ideas and 

suggestions to support each child. Learning is a 

cooperative partnership with families, children 

and educators. We remind all families that 

reports will not be provided to families without 

a consultation time with educators.   

BUSY BEES 3rd-7th June 

BUNYIPS 11th- 14th June  

POSSUMS 17th-21st June 

Please nominate a time on the schedule 

located on your child room door in the 

hallway. 

PARENT INPUT 

A big thank you to 

Sebastian’s mum Joanne 

for bringing in  a story to 

share from home.                           

The children were all very 

intrigued and enjoyed 

having a story read by one 

of our parents.  

 

We invite all families to share books with the 

centre so that we engage and expand children’s 

language skills. 

May is the  month of reading and during this 

time we remind families about the importance 

of reading. Reading provides children with the 

opportunity to explore places they have not 

seen yet.  

Reading ignites imagination , discovery , 

mystery and assists children to build 

vocabulary that assist with their description 

language and social skills. Reading each night 

to your child builds a love of books and 

provides children with opportunities to learn as 

they discover new knowledge about the world 

around them .  

MOTHERS DAY AFTERNOON 

TEA 

Thank you to 

everyone who came to our Mothers Day 

afternoon tea it was a great afternoon. 

Congratulations to our raffle winners Romeo, 

Claire, Helena, Ryker, Kirsty, Ivy, Hannah, 

William, Liam, Aksharaa, Medha and 

Vedavyasa. 

Jumpstart 4 Kids  



 

POLICE VISIT 

On Thursday 16th May Constable Nathan 

McDonald attended  Jumpstart to talk to the 

children about the role that Police take in 

protecting and assisting people in the 

community. Nathan also showed the children 

pictures of emergency services and the safe 

people we can go to. The children learnt about 

the different people who are safe. This 

included the  Police, Firemen and  Teachers. 

Nathan reminded the children  about road 

safety showing us 

how to cross a road 

safely. Nathan 

invited all the 

children to go 

outside to view the 

Police car. The children were very excited as 

they took turns sitting in the car. 

SLOW DOWN 
We remind families that our 

front car park is limited to 

5KM  to ensure the safety of 

children and families. Please 

slow down as you are 

entering and exiting the 

carpark. 

 

SRI LANKA EXPERIENCES  

In May we celebrated  

Sri Lanka. The 

Bunyips painted Sri 

Lankan flags to make 

a decorative display. 

Across the centre each room created a different 

cultural dish that is representative of Sri 

Lankan culture. The Bunyips thoroughly 

enjoyed making and eating Sri Lankan 

Rainbow sandwich. 

These yummy treats 

included  mashed peas, 

carrots , beetroot and 

hummus on fresh bread 

that was rolled and cut 

into bite sized treats.  

The Playful Possums created Sri Lankan fried 

rice. The children loved using their numeracy 

skills counting out how many cups of rice they 

had made before adding in 4 cups of mixed 

vegetables. The children worked as a team to 

be able to share the measuring and stirring of 

the ingredients before eating their Sri Lankan 

fried rice. 

  

  

Busy Bees participated in a cooking experience 

where they took turn to mix ingredients to cook 

coconut roties (Traditional Sri Lankan Bread). 

The children had opportunity to further their 

literacy skills as they read along the recipe and 

ingredients, they needed to cook the rotis along 

with discussing the letter sounds and 

mathematical skills as they measured the 



ingredients discussing concept of full and half. 

The children then took turns to mix the 

ingredients to form dough to cook the roti and 

roll the rotis as 

Miss Jaina  

cooked them in 

the pan. They all 

loved having the 

rotis along with 

their lunch.  

On Wednesday22nd May all the children 

participated in the National Simultaneous Story 

time. The children joined preschools and 

schools across the county as they heard the 

story Alpacas with Maracas read by the author 

Matt Cosgrove.  

 

Children engaged with literacy as they hear 

books read with dramatic expression  with 

follow up experiences based on the story. The 

children throughout the week were delighted to 

read “ Macca the Alpaca” and “ A stack of 

Alpaca”. 

 

 

 

RECONCILIATION WEEK 2019 

GROUNDED IN TRUTH 

Reconciliation is about remembering , sharing 

and responding positively to situations so that 

we can learn from past mistakes to make a 

better future for all Australian. The children 

talked about these concepts and made a 

reconciliation tree , placing their thumb print to 

form our own JumpStart Tree for reconciliation 

week . This year the theme for reconciliation 

was  “ Grounded in Truth”. Being honest and 

truthful is a very important quality and this 

theme was explored as the children discussed 

the elements of maintaining friendships and 

being honest and truthful with friends and 

family . The children were excited to create 

their tree together as a symbol of our 

communities’ commitment to strive for a 

respectful and honest future. 

 

ROOM STIMULUS AREAS:  

BUSY BEES: 

1. Music 

2. My 5 Senses 

3. Pets 

4. School 

Throughout the month of May, the Busy Bees 

really enjoyed learning all about Farms; they 

focused on what we find on a farm and what 

we get from a farm such as eggs, vegetables 

and wool. The children then worked together to 

create a big farm display which looks fantastic! 



During the month of 

June, the children will be learning about their 

five senses through lots of hands on 

experiences. We will get to do some taste 

testing and explore a touch and feel box. We 

will also look at big school and focus closely 

on the skills needed as we prepare for this 

change.  

SCHOOL READINESS FOCUS 

LITERACY FOCUS. THE SOUNDS THAT 

OUR LETTERS MAKE PHONICS: 

In June we will be  focusing on letters K, V, P, 

J. The children will be introduced to these 

letters through different games, focusing on 

Phonics and letter sound correlations. Games 

using dice rolling, counting skills and letters 

recognition will extend children’s cognition of 

letter sounds. Children will be building the 

sound–letter relationship as they think about 

familiar words starting with the focus of letters 

K, P, V, J. 

 

NUMERACY:  

In June, we will 

focus on the  

numbers 17, 18, 

19, and 20 by 

encouraging children to 

participate in different 

games including 

counting and identifying 

numbers from a mixed 

set of numbers. We will 

introduce new games by 

putting numbers on the plastic tray divided into 

different sections and asking children to collect 

counters accordingly. We will introduce 

numbers using the clock and encourage 

children to move the clock hands to find 

numbers requested by their educator. 

 

 

 

CONCEPT: 

In May, our 

sight words 

will be I, me, 

my, in, is, it, 

big and little. 

The sight 

words will be 

introduced through flash cards first and then 

children will be encouraged to participate in 

different games related with sight words like 

sight word bingo, pointing to correct sight 

words from mixed set of sight words on the 

board, tracing sight words to develop fine 

motor skills. The children will also be focusing 

on colours purple, brown, pink and grey. The 

focus shapes will be octagon, hexagon, 

pentagon and diamond.  

 

Pre-Lit 

In the pre-lit, we will have the following book 

Lost and Found by Oliver Jeffers, Bertie and 

the Bear by Pamela Allen and The Big Fuzzy 

by Caroline Castle. In these books, we will 

encourage children to participate in the group 

time by encouraging them to recall the story by 

focusing on beginning, middle and end, 

blending words, segmenting words, long and 

short sounds etc. 

 

BUSY BEES NEWS  

We encourage children to bring their favourite 

book or go to library with their parents and 

find any book on which they can present their 

news. We also request parents to sit with their 

children and help them to prepare their news 

before they come to centre on their news day. 

This builds confidence for children in a 

supportive environment and fosters questioning 

and speaking skills for children. 



COMPANION BEARS BUSY BEES 

& PLAYFUL POSSUMS 

 

 

  

 

WAYNE WINCH   TOMMY TENNIS 

During the month of May Tommy Tennis 

loved going to visit Tyler and Aribah. Tommy 

loved celebrating Mother’s Day with Tyler and 

his Mummy.  

He had lots of fun playing with Tyler, Aribah 

and both of their younger siblings.  He is 

loving going on the different types of 

adventures with all our families. We can’t wait 

to see what Aarish, Aviles and Javier do with 

Tommy in June.  

Wayne Winch enjoyed visiting Liam and 

Ipsita, He loved going on a cruise and visiting 

Tooronga Zoo visiting all the different animals. 

During the month on May. He cannot wait for 

their adventures with Peyton, William and 

Cash. 

A REMINDER TO ALL FAMILIES THAT 

THE COMPANION BEAR MUST BE 

RETURNED AT THE END OF EACH 

WEEK. (NQA 1,3, 5, 6, & 7) 

ROOM 

STIMULUS 

PLAYFUL 

POSSUMS  

 

1) Music 

2) Celebrations/ Queens Birthday 

3) Seasons 

4) Senses  

 

 

During the month of May, the Playful Possums 

have been focusing on developing our fine 

motor skills. We have been practicing these 

skills through a range of experiences / 

activities such as threading, peg boards and 

playdough.  

 

Concept/ Numeracy/ Literacy 

 During the month of June we will explore the 

letter C as in Cat, and B as in Broccoli. 

 

 

 

The children will explore the numbers 11 and 

12 and be encouraged to group in terms of 11 

and 12 objects.  
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BABY BUNYIPS STIMULUS: 

1-2: Healthy Foods 

3-4: Weather 

Throughout the month of May the children 

focused on  space. We  incorporated sensory 

activities using  shaving foam and coloured 

soap to allow the children to explore different 

colours, by mixing more than one colour into 

the shaving 

foam. The 

children enjoyed 

the feel of the 

shaving foam in 

the hands, and 

on their faces.  

The children also 

enjoyed exploring 

the different 

planets in our 

solar system, in 

their own little 

solar system 

under their shelter 

indoors. Miss Amber had printed off all the 

different planets, including the  sun and moon 

and hung them up by string. Our fairy lights 

made magnificent stars. The children loved 

exploring this, as they touched the different 

planets and looked up at the lights. Miss 

Amber would 

name the 

planets as the 

children 

touched them, 

encouraging 

them to try and 

say the names 

of each planet to develop their  verbal 

language.  

Through the month of June, the Bunyips’ will 

explore Healthy Foods and Weather. Each of 

these topics will open the children’s minds to 

new ideas as they explore them through their 

current interests, developing new knowledge 

and skills. 

Our Yarning book went home with Nate and 

Tobias in May. It was lovely to see some of 

their favourite things to do at home including 

playing with 

trucks and toys, 

playing with their 

siblings and 

more. Their fine 

motor skills and 

social skills are 

something we’d 

like to work on 

during their time 

in care. Next stop 

will be to visit 

Alonzo and Avni 

during the month of June. (NQA 1,2,3,4, 5, 6, &7) 

OUTDOOR PLAY FUNDAMENTAL 

MOVEMENTS  

During the month of May, the 

children practiced and 

developed the Fundamental 

movement skill of striking. The 

children enjoyed playing games 

of tee ball and hitting balloons 

with rolled up newspaper to 

develop this skill.  

 

 

During June we will focus on 

developing the children’s 

catching skills. The children 

will participate in paired 

catching games and play with 

balloons to develop the 

components of this skill. (NQA 

1,2,3, 5, 6, & 7) 

 



TRANSITION TO SCHOOL NIGHT 

TUESDAY 

25th JUNE  

6:30 pm 

We invite all 

families who 

have children 

attending kindergarten in 2020 and 2021 to 

attend our Transition to school evening hosted 

at JumpStart 4 kids on Tuesday 25th June .This 

night highlights to families the skills that 

children require prior to commencing their 

formal educational years . Last year many 

parents commented on the quality of the night 

and the insights that they gained as a family in 

respect to supporting their child at home in the 

lead up to kindergarten . Some families were 

debating on their child’s commencement date  

for kindergarten  and attained clarity in respect 

to their child’s progress and 

development as a result of 

the information presented 

on the night. We look 

forward to seeing all our 

families on this night. 

EARN AND LEARN 

STICKERS  

Please place your Earn and Learn stickers in 

the box located in the front foyer. We are 

extremely appreciative of families support and 

encourage families to connect with friends and 

family to boost our stickers collection. All 

stickers entries will go towards resources for 

children’s indoor and outdoor environments.  

EASTER COMPETITION AWARDS 

Congratulations 

to all our 

children who 

entered the local 

council Easter 

colouring 

competition . 

Children 

received awards from Michelle Rowlands for 

their efforts. 

ART SHOW AUGUST 

During the Month of June children will begin 

to organise their 

artwork for our Art 

show in August. We 

would be extremely 

grateful for any art 

supplies that parents 

may wish to donate as we prepare for this 

event. (NQA 1, 5, 6, & 7) 

DONATIONS 

We are always appreciative of Donations for 

our Raffles and recyclable items that we can 

reuse for our craft, indoor and outdoor play 

experiences. If families have received any 

unwanted gift over the Christmas period 

please consider the centre. 

 
BEES  Liam 4/6 ,Arthur 15/6,Vivienne 21/6, 

Sunraj 30/6 

POSSUMS Aribah  and Harper 7/6  

BUNYIPS Jesslyn 19/6 , Grace 30/6 

FINAL THOUGHT  

"It is not "forgive and forget" as if nothing 

wrong had ever happened, but "forgive and 

go forward," building on the mistakes of the 

past and the energy generated by 

reconciliation to create a new future." ~ Alan 

Paton .May we guide children to see a future 

that is built on honesty , respect and dignity. 

As parents and educators, we have a 

responsibility to be role models to reconcile 

and build strong communities for today and 

for the future.  

JUMPSTART 4 KIDS 

STAFF 


